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Stephanie Olewski

To: Sandy Kitchen
Subject: RE: Letter to PM - Financial Aid Plan

From: Karen Desroches <kdesroches@midland.ca>  
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 11:45 AM 
Subject: Letter to PM ‐ Financial Aid Plan 
 
Good morning, 
 
Council of the Town of Midland at its Regular Meeting of Council on April 1, 2020, passed the following Recommendation 
by Council Resolution 2020-88: 
 
“That Council confirms its support of letter dated March 23, 2020 from the Town of Midland's Mayor 
and Chief Administrative Officer (Interim) urging the Prime Minister of Canada to direct the payment of 
federal funds to municipalities to waive property taxes for the Year 2020 to alleviate the suffering from 
COVID-19 Pandemic; and 
  
That a copy of the letter be forwarded to Simcoe North MP Bruce Stanton, the Association of 
Municipalities of Ontario and all Ontario municipalities for their support.” 
 
I have attached a copy of the letter dated March 23, 2020 to The Prime Minister, for your reference. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Karen Desroches, DPA 
Municipal Clerk 
Town of Midland 
575 Dominion Avenue 
Midland, ON  L4R 1R2 
(705) 526‐4275, ext.2208 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

Scent Sensitivity in our Workplace  
The Town of Midland is a scent sensitive environment and we ask those who will be entering our facilities to please refrain from using or wearing 
scented products. Thank you for your cooperation. 

This message is intended for the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  If you are not the intended recipient, please do not forward, copy or disclose this 
message to anyone and delete all copies and attachments received.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately.  

NOTICE 

Due to the evolving public health situation (COVID‐19), effective March 18, 2020 at 4:30pm the Town of Midland Administration 

Office is closed to the general public until further notice. Staff will be available on a rotating schedule, and can provide assistance by 

phone and email. If this is an urgent matter, please call the Town at 705‐526‐4275. For the after hours Emergency Line, including 

water & line breaks please call 705‐527‐8274.  


